

February 8, 2019

Joanne McPhail **Barriston LLP** 151 Ferris Lane, Suite 300 Barrie, ON L4M 6C1

Dear Joanne,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we would like to thank you and Barriston LLP for your generous sponsorship of Talk Is Free Theatre. Your commitment to supporting our artist-driven, award winning theatre company is greatly appreciated.

As you may know, ticket sales account for only 20% of our annual operating costs and we rely on community partners, and sponsors like you, to help us continue staging outstanding and unique productions.

Along with our dedication to providing our audience with unforgettable theatrical experiences, educational outreach continues to be necessary for us to maintain our work with the next generation. Our Adopt a Production program allows students to see a production be created from inception to opening night. Partnered classes watch several rehearsals and meet with the Director, Cast, Stage manager, Designer, and other members of the TIFT staff and creative team, leading up to attending the Opening Night gala and see the production in its final form.

Thank you and Barriston LLP again for your belief in our work and vision. I look forward to seeing you at the theatre! Can't grown, 1.

With gratitude,

Arkady Spivak Artistic Producer

P.O. Box 247, Barrie, ON L4M 4T2 > 705.792.1949 (box office/administration) > www.tift.ca > info@tift.ca